
RESPONSE TO ADDITIONAL COUNCIL QUESTION RE: 12/1/15 AGENDA 
 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING/GENERAL BUSINESS: 
 
Item #3 
 
Can we devise a mechanism through which we calculate the savings from the LED 
replacements and return that money to the BSF as "repayment"?  If we don't do this 
explicitly, we post the risk of just frittering this savings away on whatever happens, 
without conscious budgetary direction from the Council. 
Staff Response: On conversion to LEDs, PG&E existing (HPS) rate schedule will 
be changed to reflect new LEDs. Staff from Public Works and Finance can 
investigate the best way to track the savings as part of the budget process, if that 
is Council’s desire. 
 
 


